

June 2020

Dear Major Bradley a. Swanson

Director of Exercise and Training

<u>U.S Central Command</u>

General Swanason,

As I near the end of my term as the head of the training, evaluation and doctrine division of the IDF, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your support and cooperation. Though we the fruits of our cooperation are yet to blossom, I am confident that we are on the right path to ensure our forces can prepare better for contingency.

I am certain, and it is my hope, that my successor BG Avi Gil - a fine paratrooper, will continue the dialogue and will advance the cooperation between our organizations even further.

Wishing you, and your family all the best wishes and much health.

With friendship,

Major General Yacov Bengo
Head of Training, Evaluation and Doctrine Division
CG, Northern Corps
Israel Defense Forces